


A Simpson then told the Panel about publicity. A Twitter account has recently been launched for
Codes. A Simpson is currently writing a communications strategy with Chris Fay, who is the
manager of the CTSI Communications team. A Simpson will show the Communications Strategy to
the Panel and the Consumer Codes Approval Board for feedback.

A Simpson confirmed that the CTSI Conference was very successful and that there was good

interaction with various Codes that came to the drinks reception held by A Simpson and M
Garnham. A Simpson said that the team had also spoken to a few prospective Codes who were
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The next meeting will be the end of September with Leon Livermore in attendance. A Doodle Poll
will be sent out to the Panel to find a date that works for everyone.

There will also be another meeting in December prior to the Codes Sponsors Forum.
Items for the agenda for the next Code Sponsors Panel Meeting are:
- Planning for Code Sponsors Forum

- Consumer protection following Brexit
- Is the number of people on the Panel sufficient for 19 Codes
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